
A Personal Invitation to the  

52nd edition of the 

Scandinavian Activity Contest 

 (2010) 

 

 

 

Hello dear WRTC-2010 friend! 

You are personally invited to participate in the 52:nd edition of the Scandinavian Activity Contest, taking place 

the following two weekends: 

CW –September 18th-19th, 12.00-12.00 UTC 

SSB – October 9th-10th 12.00-12.00 UTC 

 

The big change this year is that the SAC SSB leg has been moved from the 4th full weekend in September to the 

2nd full weekend in October. The main reason for this move is the growing popularity for CQ WW RTTY 

Contest. Despite the fact that the total amount of received SAC logs has increased with 40% (up to 1800+ logs) 

the last two years compared to 2000-2007, we still see indications that people tend to split the attention between 

SAC SSB and CQ WW RTTY. 

Another positive development is that the four organizing countries of SAC finally have solved the embarrassing 

backlog of awards and plaques.  

Please feel free to distribute this information about SAC 2010 to your contesting friends! 

We are looking forward meeting you PERSONALLY during Scandinavian Activity Contest 2010! 

 
SAC on Internet 
 
Scandinavian Activity Contest Homepage: http://sactest.net/ 

Do not forget to announce your SAC activity: http://qrq.se/sac/english/announce-your-sac-operations/ 

 

73 de R3/SM6LRR, Mats  


